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Bishop Mitchell T. Rozanski and Monsignor J. Bruce Jarboe, former pastor, were
among the well-wishers in Glen Burnie June 9, when Holy Trinity Parish honored two
faithful staffers on the occasion of their retirement.

Barbara Hood served the parish for more than 31 years, as office secretary and
bookkeeper.  She  has  also  volunteered  for  her  home  parish,  in  a  number  of
capacities.

Patricia Stanley served the parish for more than 21 years. She was coordinator of
Elementary Faith Formation, and was instrumental in merging Holy Trinity’s faith
formation program with its cluster parishes, Church of the Crucifixion and Church of
the Good Shepherd. She has also been an active volunteer at her home parish.

Hood and Stanley were honored after 5 p.m. Mass with a reception in the church
hall.
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